LETS GET READY TO
TROT"

we are Grateful for our Specials!!!
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 21ST ¢

OLo STUDENTS WILL BE i
PARTICIPATING IN OUR
ANNUAL TURKEY TROT!

WE WILL BE RAISING
MONEY TO oUPPORT OUR
oPECIALS THIS YEAR!
oCAN THE CODE TO
REGISTER YOUR oTUDENTS
& INVITE YOUR FAMILY
AND FRIENDS TO SUPPORT
A9 WELL!

ONCE YOUR STUDENT I3 REGISTERED PLEASE REST AooURED
THAT THE WEBSITE 15 SECURE AND WILL NOT DISPLAY YOUR
CHILDS LAST NAME. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE
EMAIL REBECCA MATHE AT BECKEN8531eGMAILCOM



